
MEETING WITH LINCOLN COUNTY FORESTRY DEPARTMENT 

 

There will be an open meeting with the Lincoln County Forestry Department on 

February 26 at 6:00 pm at the Town Hall of Harrison.  The public is welcome.  The 

intent of the meeting is to discuss County Forest management within Harrison, 

present and future.  The Forest Administrator will explain the management plans 

that are intended to balance the interest of stakeholders while providing sound 

forest management, and will also answer questions and listen to concerns. 


